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July 24, 2023 
 
Talonda Thomas, Founder and CEO 
New York Musician's Center 
701 Bedford Avenue 
Bellmore, NY 11710 
 
Dear Dr. Thomas and families/musicians of the New York Musicians Center –  
 

Music Celebrations International joins with the mayors of Rome, Florence and Venice, along with the 
Italian Tourist Board, to extend an official invitation to the NEW YORK MUSICIAN'S CENTER to participate 
and perform in the 2024 AMERICAN CELEBRATION OF MUSIC IN ITALY concert series. 

 
By accepting this invitation, you are offering your ensemble an opportunity to: 
 
� Walk in the footsteps of Verdi, Gabrieli, Monteverdi, Paganini, Vivaldi, Puccini, Rossini, and 

many other influential composers 
� Experience the excitement of performing in venues once used by these gifted composers 
� Experience the thrill of performing to large, appreciative audiences by being a part of an 

officially recognized concert series 
� Grow and strengthen the reputation of your ensemble at home and abroad 
� Experience unparalleled educational opportunities and memories that will last a lifetime 

 
Because successful performances are of the greatest importance to us, the NYMC musicians/artists will 

perform in venues of the highest musical and historical quality.  To ensure your success in and enjoyment of 
this celebration, we work with co-sponsoring cities in providing venue coordination, publicity, and special 
acknowledgement of your group.    

 
Music Celebrations International has been organizing concert tours of exceptional quality throughout 

the world for over 30 years.  Our professional and experienced staff will manage all of your travel, concert, 
sightseeing, and accommodation arrangements – down to the last detail! Rest assured that the prices listed for 
each Tour cover the cost of everything that will enable your group to have an exceptional experience! 

 
I am very excited about the musical stimulation this tour will undoubtedly provide.  My dream, and the 

purpose of Music Celebrations, is to provide life-changing experiences that will raise the level of musicianship 
and dedication to the performing arts not only in our own country but throughout the world. 

 
Please call on us at any time for any reason.  We look forward to partnering with you in providing your 

musicians with this lifetime performance opportunity. 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
John P. Wiscombe 
President 

   


